Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, October 30, 2024, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Coconut Creek City Hall Council Chambers located at 4800 West Copans Road, Coconut Creek, FL 33063

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 447679-1-52-01, 02, & 03

State Road (SR) 810/Hillsboro Boulevard Resurfacing, Restoration, and Rehabilitation (RRR) Project from SR 7/US 441 to SR 845/Powerline Road in the cities of Coconut Creek and Deerfield Beach.

Project improvements consist of milling and resurfacing the roadway along the project limits to enhance infrastructure resilience and safety for the community, modifying existing pavement markings along SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard to accommodate a 7-foot dedicated bicycle lane in each direction, installing new mast arms at the intersection of SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard and Lyons upgrading existing lighting to LED fixtures along the project limits to enhance visibility and nighttime safety, and upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage within the project limits to improve visibility and connectivity.

Construction will begin in November 2024 and is estimated to be completed in Late 2025. The cost is $7,765,433. 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jesus Sarmiento, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager at jesus.sarmiento@dot.state.fl.us or (954)218-1465. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Angel Breedlove, Assistant Community Outreach Specialist, at (786)494-6211 or by email at abreedlove@corradino.com.
